MEASURE: #B 2800
EXHIBIT: 33

JT. 1-5 BRIDGE PROJECT
DATE: 2 11 13 PAGES:
SUBMITTED BY: Philip Bringler

Dear Patrick Brennan,

I am very concerned about the proposed CRC. I don't think that expanding the number of lanes is the right decision. With everything we know about global climate change we should be doing everything we can to reduce the number of cars on the roads. Expanding the lanes on the bridge doesn't do that. It will reduce traffic for a short period of time and then the lanes will fill back up and we will be left with the same amount of traffic but more emission. This is not the right direction for our city. Please do the right thing and do everything in your power to stop this project.

Sincerely, Philip Brunner